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David Frydenlund

Energy Fuels Resources (USA) Inc.
225 Union Blvd., Suite 600
Lakewood, CO 80228

RE: State of Utah Groundwater Discharge Permit No. UGW370004, Permit Modification
Dear Mr. Fryvdenlund,

A copy of the signed and executed Modified Groundwater Discharge Permit No. UGW370004 for the
White Mesa Uranium Mill is enclosed. Please ensure that all affected Energy Fuels Resources (USA)
Inc. personnel are familiar with the requirements of the modified Permit. Also a copy of the Public
Participation Summary regarding comments received during the public comment period is attached.

If you have any questions, please call Phil Goble at (801) 536-4044

Sincerely,

~;

Ty L. Howard, Director
Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control

TLH/TR/kb

Enclosure(s): Groundwater Discharge Permit No. UGW370004 (DRC-2019-002561)
Public Participation Summary (DRC-2019-002581)

c: Kirk Benge, Health Officer, San Juan Public Health Department (W/O Enclosure)
Rick Meyer, Environmental Health Director, San Juan Public Health Department (W/O Enclosure)
Scott Hacking, P.E., DEQ District Engineer (W/O Enclosure)
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